
 
 Happy New Year!

As we embark on another exciting year at Pathfinders, we want
to express our gratitude for your continued dedication and
enthusiasm.
In 2023, our gymnasts and trampolinists achieved remarkable
feats, showcasing not only their athleticism  but also the spirit of
teamwork and perseverance. 
We are proud of each gymnasts accomplishments, big or small,
and look forward to witnessing more triumphs in 2024.
As always the success of our club is a collective effort. 
We appreciate the support of our coaches, parents, volunteers
and sponsors who contribute to the vibrant gymnastics
community we have built together.
This year we are thrilled to continue with our current training
programs, aimed at enhancing a range of physical, mental and
social benefits for participants, and of course having lots of fun!
We cannot wait to get started.

Thank you for being an essential  part of our gymnastics family.
See you all in the gym.

Warm regards,
Sarah Rapsey.

A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT
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Please remember that parents/caregivers MUST enter the building and sign
gymnasts in/out, at drop of and collection times.

For health and safety reasons we can not have gymnasts waiting outside
to be collected and we absolutely can not have gymnasts running across

the carpark to meet parents especially at high traffic times.
Thank you to everyone that has made an effort to keep our children safe.   

It is greatly appreciated.

Signing In and Out 

We have our Annual General Meeting
on the 8th February. We invite you to
come along to this meeting to hear the

reflection from the year and show
your support for the club moving

forward.

Start Dates

Sponsorship

Squad classes: 29th January 
Recreational classes:  5th February 

Please remember to register online for classes.

 

A huge thank you to The Lion
Foundation for sponsorship of

$10,000 towards a new beam.

Thanks also to The Otago
Community Trust & Sport Waitaki

for funds for Coach Education.


